
Thank you! 
For visiting  

 

 
 

We would like to take the opportunity 

to thank all our clients and business 

partners for visiting our stand at this 

year’s PLMA! 
 

The exhibition gave us the opportunity to highlight the wide 

range of innovative products that Fåddman provides and 

we also took advantage of the exhibition in order to present 

the new PURE BEEF SMASHBURGER to be launched on the 

market this summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Warmest regards, 

 

 Claus Charmig 
     Export Manager 
 

 Andreas Bornmo 
     Sales & Marketing Director 
 

 Marcus Schempp 
     CEO and owner 
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